

Richard Milburn Academy West - Free Public Charter School

May 8, 2018

Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that we are now in the fourth quarter and that our year is drawing to a close. What a wonderful Spring we have had with so many students being able to take part in so many exciting activities and graduation just a few weeks away. A big thank you to all of our parents, students and staff for their hard work to ensure that all students achieve their academic goals.

At this time, I would like to announce that Richard Milburn Academy WEST will be relocating next school year 2018-2019 from its current location of 913 E New York Ave. Deland, FL 32724 to the Deltona Plaza, 1200 Deltona Boulevard, Deltona, FL 32725. We will be having numerous open houses throughout the months of July and August that we invite all parents and students to come see our new location. Dates will be announced through the Connect Ed system to your telephones, mail and the RMA website

As our finals are being administered in class, scheduling for our students will begin to take shape in June. Schedules are created and overseen by the Guidance Department.

Thank you for your continued focus on academics. Our partnership with parents is something we truly value at Richard Milburn Academy. We look forward to working with you in the future and thank you for your dedication to students.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Art Sands Principal

Richard Milburn Academy

913 E New York Ave.

Deland, FL 32724

386-738-9150